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From our Vice President – Terri Johnstone 

 
Hello Everyone, 
 
Bev is making progress and has actually begun to play a keyboard piano!  The 
Two pianos concert is on track for three pairs of pianists with great musical 
choices.  Thanks everyone for your help! 
 
 
Very sincerely, 
Terri and all the Board and Appointed Officers 
 
 

Two Pianos 
April 4th 1:00pm 

Reedwood Friends church 
2901 SE Steele Street 

Portland, Oregon 
 

Bring Friends and Family! 

We hope to see you there 
 

 

• We are looking for volunteers with our Nominating Committee.  If 
you are interested, please reach out to Terri Johnstone 

• Seeking MMC members who would like to showcase your hidden talent at 
a future musical event. If you need an accompanist, we will find you one, as 
well as a venue. Please contact Jerre Ann Pappelis 

 

Mark Your 
Calendar 

 

• 3/28/2022 at 10:00am 
MMC Board Meeting 

 

• 4/4/2022 at 1:00pm 
Two Piano Concert 
 

• 4/23/2022 at 9:00 am 
Scholarship Auditions 
 

• 4/25/2022 at 10:00am 
MMC Board Meeting 
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The Portland Opera provided a great Zoom session on March 7th and 
introduced their new Artistic Director, Priti Gandhi, who provided a 
fascinating, behind-the-scenes look at what is going on in the Portland 
Opera world. They then donated tickets to our raffle and invited everyone 
to attend a special event that was held on March 17th. They are truly a fine 
organization. This may have been our last formal Zoom session as our 
remaining events this year, the Two Piano and the Scholarship Winner’s 
Performances, will both be held live and in-person.  But I must say that our 

regular Zoom attendees have really enjoyed the intimacy of our sessions and I think it has often brought us 
closer to the people who lead the organizations we support. We have truly made the most of it during the 
pandemic and have been very successful. Thanks to everyone for their support! 

 
 
 

We now have 31 students confirmed to participate in our event this year to 
include ten pianists, six voice, three instrumentalists and a combination of 
12 string instrumentalists competing. All the kids are very interesting and 
talented and if you follow our MMC Facebook page, you will get to see their 
photos and biographies when I start posting them prior to the competition. 
Please call or contact me at gpmailtime@yahoo.com if you are interested in 
coming out to Vancouver to watch the auditions at Clark Community 
College. Visitors are permitted, but there are special instructions that I need 

to provide, so let me know. Thanks to everyone who has donated their time and money to support the 
organization, especially to our big donors who have funded our awards program, and those who have 
participated in our upcoming raffle. We couldn’t do it without you!!! 
 
Grant Porter 
grantporter0902@gmail.com 
 
 

 
 
Treasurer Cynthia Marberry notes that the financial report is through 
February 28, 2022.  Financial Secretary Jan Petersen made a recent deposit 
totaling $733.55 which put us over the top of the budget goal of $5,000 for 
the year.  Congratulations to Jerre Ann Pappelis and her Committee!  The next 
Financial Report will be as of March 31, 2022 for the end of the third quarter.  
 

 
 

 

mailto:gpmailtime@yahoo.com
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From Our Ways and Means - Jerre Ann Pappelis 
 

 

Thank you to all who participated in the Pot O’ Gold and Raffle fundraisers! It’s 
exciting that we have exceeded our goal, and it’s all because of you and your 
generous donations! To date we are at $5,493.96! 
Please continue to Help Support Monday Musical Club of Portland. 
 
Buy raffle tickets for a chance to win tickets to the Portland Opera Celebration, 
Portland Youth Philharmonic, Oregon Symphonic Band, and Metropolitan 
Youth Symphony. 
 

• Price for Raffle Tickets: $5.00 each or 6 tickets for $25.00 
 
Please make checks payable to MMC and send to Jan Petersen. Drawing will be 
Monday, March 28th at the MMC Board meeting. All funds go toward 
scholarships for these amazing young musicians! 
Questions? Talk to Jerre Ann Pappelis   
 
Ways and Means is seeking donations for the Monday Musical Club 
Raffle/Silent Auction. We are looking for tickets to upcoming 
concerts/performances, wine, weekend stay at a vacation home, gift cards, 
items for a theme basket- i.e., Garden, Night at the Opera, Spa Day, Sports or 
something you think is appropriate. We can pick up any item(s) you donate.  
Please contact Jerre Ann Pappelis                                                                       

 
               
               www.pdxmmc.org 

                  
                   Smile.Amazon Donation 

                
               pdxmmc@gmail.com 

                   
                   Fred Meyer Rewards card 

 
               Follow us on Facebook  

  
                  PO Box 15300 
                  Portland, Oregon 97293 

 
 

https://www.facebook.com/search/top?q=monday%20musical%20club%20of%20portland
http://www.pdxmmc.org/
https://smile.amazon.com/
mailto:pdxmmc@gmail.com
https://www.fredmeyer.com/i/community/community-rewards

